
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

To end our Autumn Term you are warmly invited to join us in the school hall on Friday 8th 
December for a short presentation followed by refreshments in the classrooms.  We will start at 
9:30am and finish approximately one hour later.  
 

We very much hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you. 
 

The Year 6 Team 
................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................

Orchards Junior School - Year 6 Open Morning  —  Friday 8th December 
(please return this slip to your class teacher) 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________    Class ____________ 
 

I/We would like to attend the Year 6 Open Morning please reserve ______seats. 


